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‘BRIGHTER TOGETHER"

Daniel D. Bowles
Superintendent of Schools
www.nscsd.org

January 11, 2022

Dear NSCSD Staff/Parents and Guardians:

The Onondaga County Health Department has revised their guidance
http://www.ongov.net/health/documents/IsolationQuarantineGuidance.pdf regarding
quarantine and isolation of teachers, staff, and students.

The January 11 Onondaga County Health Department guidance allows fully-
vaccinated students, teachers, and staff, who have been in close contact with an
individual with COVID-19 to continue to attend or work at school regardless of
booster status. Fully vaccinated K-12 students, teachers, and staff who are eligible
for but not yet received a booster may attend school and ride the bus (no
extracurricular/after-school activities) and remain in quarantine outside of school.

Teachers, staff, and students who have been excluded from school for this reason are
eligible to return on Wednesday, January 12.

Thank you for you continued patience and support as we work through the challenges
associated with COVID-19.

Sincerely,

FO I L W c e

Daniel D. Bowles
Superintendent of Schools
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